CC Notes/Minutes 28/07/2020
Apologies from D. Manford, K. Denehy, E. MacNeil.
Euan Scott, Project officer for CBAB joined

1. When contacted by members of the public do not use their names in public
letters/minutes/anything public.

2. Stats regarding Loganair discussed last CC meeting were incorrect.

3. All minutes from CC meetings have to be submitted to CNES

4. Not all money donated by the CC has been confirmed by the recipients. Around £800 still to be
cashed.

5. Still no answers to the medical questions. Alasdair Allan has confirmed he has received them and
has written a letter to Gordon Jamieson requesting that the questions be answered.

6. Construct a list of people who we think ought to be contacted so that we can get answers to
questions around the hub.

7. Invite the individuals in charge of funding the hub to make sure that public interests and safety
are being met.

8. Euan Scott to explain the herring walk. Walked us through the notes he supplied us (See
attached)

A. Approach has been made to the Scottish Government under the SG capital programme in regards
to potential funding.

B. Until money is secured for its extension options for maintenance and repairs are being looked at.
C. Ofter £300 from CC and possibly £300 more from CBAB if maintenance is approved. With this
money offer it to the member of the community who is willing to help repair the walk.

D. Ask if the CNES could take the lease themselves and make it a public walkway.

E. See if it is possible to arrange a meeting between lain MacNeil, Euan Scott and the High officer.

9. Try to find out why our street lights are still being turned off early.

10. Speeding problem in Horve seems to have been addressed. Police having spoken and educated
a people on road safety.

11. Lack of mental health provisions on the island. Tied into the Health and Social care Qs that
have still to be answered.

12. Dog fouling is still an issue. Police have placed signs warning of the fines. They have a set of
signs they will periodically move around.

13. King George land. Try to arrange a meeting between B.Chisholm, Sports forum and CC to find
out what exactly is being done with the land.

A. Will the current pitch be replaced with all an weather pitch?
B. Will the trees be removed or kept?

14. Vatersay Causeway. Paul has sent an email to CNES about the current state of the landing area.
As it stands it is in a state of extreme disrepair. This has led to some fisherman losing large amount
of crab (tearing of cod ends etc)

15. Ask D. Manford as our local councillor to bring up with CNES/Harbour master and highlight
the issues around the causeway slip ways. Paul will also do the same via email.

20. Chase up with D. Manford and E. MacNeil about re-establishing the transport committee.

21. B. Curry follow up ferry money? See Michaels email (to come)

22. B. Curry to find out when and where the new COVID facility/ward will be.



